
Reception - The Woodland 
In Reception our theme is The Woodland.  

We have Squirrel Class, Rabbit Class and Hedgehog 
Class.  

You are going to be in Class 1,  
which is Squirrel Class.  

Mrs Bell    

Mrs Stimson   

Hello, I am Mrs Bell and I am   
going to be your new teacher.  

I am so excited to meet you all 
properly and to welcome you to   
Squirrel Class.  

I love dancing, reading stories. 
and being outdoors with nature. 

We are going to have so much 
fun! Here is a story for you to 
enjoy. Click here to listen. 

 

Mrs Stimson will also be with us in 
Squirrel Class.  

She always has a big smile on her 
face, loves being creative and bakes 
delicious cakes. 

 

We are really looking forward to meeting you 
and we hope that you are looking forward to 
starting your learning journey at our Academy.   

https://shorts.flipgrid.com/watch/19025871456436967

